
 
 
 
Visual Culture BA - Extensions Policy 2018-19 
 
Students who have grounds for requiring an extension to the deadline for the submission of a piece of 
work for assessment should write prior to the deadline to the head of the School of Visual Culture – 
Professor David Crowley – crowleyd@staff.ncad.ac.uk 
 
Extensions can be granted on the basis of ill health or unforeseen circumstances such as 
bereavement. In the case of ill health, students need to supply supporting evidence (such as a 
medical cert). Technical problems such as computer crashes are not usually treated as grounds for 
an extension. 
 
The length of the extension will be proportionate to the circumstances outlined by the student (e.g. 
illness for one week will result in a 7 day extension to a deadline).  
 
If an extension is not granted, late work will be penalised by the deduction of grades. See here.   
 
https://www.ncad.ie/students/programme-information/visual-culture-information-for-ba-studio-
programmes/ 
 
 
 


